NORTON-IN-HALES C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 18/12/2015

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

MONDAY 4TH JANUARY PD DAY

TUESDAY 5TH JANUARY CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL

CLASS 1 VISIT TO THE WOODS PM
JANICE TAVERNOR—READERS PM

YEARS 3,4,5 & 6—GYM PM

TUESDAY 12TH JANUARY CLASS 1 VISIT TO THE WOODS PM

JANICE TAVERNOR—READERS PM

YEARS 3,4,5 & 6 GYM PM

THURSDAY 14TH JANUARY SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 12:15PM

STAR PUPILS



LANA GREEN for being a fantastic sheep in the play
CHARLIE RICHMOND for making great improvement in his
writing & Presentation

LEWIS EVANS for working hard in Science CAITLIN HAND for working hard in Science KATIE COBURN for her superb match reports JACK TAYLOR for his superb match reports

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE WHOLE SCHOOL FOR THE AMAZING PERFORMANCE OF STRAW & ORDER AT THE FESTIVAL DRAYTON CENTRE

STAR WRITER



MEGAN TAYLOR for a super trainer report

MACKENZIE WADDINGTON for writing a lovely letter

NORTON-IN-HALES C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 18/12/2015

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

MONDAY 4TH JANUARY PD DAY

TUESDAY 5TH JANUARY CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL

CLASS 1 VISIT TO THE WOODS PM JANICE TAVERNOR—READERS PM

YEARS 3,4,5 & 6—GYM PM

TUESDAY 12TH JANUARY CLASS 1 VISIT TO THE WOODS PM

JANICE TAVERNOR—READERS PM

YEARS 3,4,5 & 6 GYM PM

THURSDAY 14TH JANUARY SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 12:15PM

STAR PUPILS



LANA GREEN for being a fantastic sheep in the play
CHARLIE RICHMOND for making great improvement in his
writing & Presentation

LEWIS EVANS for working hard in Science CAITLIN HAND for working hard in Science KATIE COBURN for her superb match reports JACK TAYLOR for his superb match reports

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE WHOLE SCHOOL FOR THE AMAZING PERFORMANCE OF STRAW & ORDER AT THE FESTIVAL DRAYTON CENTRE

STAR WRITER



MEGAN TAYLOR for a super trainer report

MACKENZIE WADDINGTON for writing a lovely letter

PARKING



Could we please ask that when dropping off and picking up your child/ren, that you do

not park on the zig-zag lines, at the top of Forge Lane, or on the bend of Main Road, as several near misses have been reported.

THE ZIG-ZAG LINES ARE THERE FOR YOUR CHILD/REN'S SAFETY!



WE WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY TO WISH YOU ALL A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY 2016 FROM ALL THE STAFF AND CHILDREN AT NORTON-IN-HALES **SCHOOL**







PARKING



Road Safety

Could we please ask that when dropping off and picking up your child/ren, that you do

Road Safety

not park on the zig-zag lines, at the top of Forge Lane, or on the bend of Main Road, as several near misses have been reported.

THE ZIG-ZAG LINES ARE THERE FOR YOUR CHILD/REN'S SAFETY!









